
 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 

                       NO.9 – 2018 

 

RIVER  FOYLE 
 

ADMIRALTY CHART – 2510 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that on the evening of 31
st
 October 2018 at 20:15 a 

fireworks display will take place. 

 

Fireworks will be launched from barge at anchor in the vicinity of St Columbs 

Park / Mandarin Palace. 

 

An exclusion zone exists between Queens Quay and the Peace Bridge. No 

unauthorised vessel may enter this area. 

 

All vessels in the area must maintain a listening watch on VHF14 and follow 

instructions given by the Vessel/Harbour Master/Safety Boat. 

 

This notice is cancelled on completion of display. 

 

 

Capt Bill Mc Cann 

 

Harbour Master 

Foyle Port 
 

 

 


